
 

October 28, 2013 

 

  
     
      Company Name: Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation 
      Representative: Hiroo Unoura, President and Chief Executive Officer 
      (Code No.: 9432, First section of Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING THE RELOCATION OF NTT’S HEADQUARTERS 

Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation (“NTT”) hereby announces that, at a meeting of its board of 

directors held today, NTT has authorized the relocation of its headquarters as described below. 

 
1. New Address 

Otemachi First Square, East Tower, 5-1, Otemachi 1-Chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
Contact telephone number from Tuesday, 24 December, 2013: +81-3-6838-5111 
Please use +81-3-5205-5111 until Friday, 20 December, 2013 

 
2. Scheduled Relocation Date 

Tuesday, 24 December, 2013 
 

3. Reason for the Relocation 
The building in which NTT’s headquarters is currently located (Teishin Building) will be rebuilt as 
part of the Otemachi 2-Chome Area Redevelopment Project. 

 

4. Future Impact on Consolidated Results 
This relocation will not have a material impact on NTT’s consolidated results of operations.  
 

5. Other 
No amendment to NTT’s Articles of Association is required as the new headquarters will be 
located within the same ward (Chiyoda-ku) as its current headquarters. 

 

 

   
For further inquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr. Koji Horie and Mr. Mamoru Hoshino 
General Affairs Subgroup 
General Affairs Department 
Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation 
Phone:   +81-3-5205-5571 

 


